
Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Monday, July 27, 2015 12:47 PM 
'Heather Dolphin' 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov 
RE: Memorial_Grier Battery Spill_7/24/15 

Thank you, Heather. 
I'm going to alter your C-141 to be an initial (not final). The OCD will need a delineation at this site. If remediation isn't 
possible because of equipment, we can defer clean-up efforts until site abandonment. But before we make that 
determination, let's get the delineation, site ranking, and so forth. 

Heather Patterson 
Environmental Specialist 
NMOCD District II 
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101 
Cell (575)703-0228 • 

From: Heather Dolphin [mailto:heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 12:16 PM 
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Subject: FW: Memorial_Grier Battery Spill_7/24/15 

Heather-this location does not have a liner. 

From: Chris Gafford 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 12:55 PM 
To: Heather Dolphin 

Subject: FW: Memorial_Grier Battery Spill_7/24/15 

No lining at the grier. 

From: Emory Mann Sr. 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 12:19 PM 
To: Chris Gafford <chris.gafford@memorialrd.com> 
Subject: Re: Memorial_Grier Battery Spill_7/24/15 

No sir 

Sent from my iPhone 

Emory Mann Sr. 
Production Foreman 
Memorial Resource Development Corp. 
Midland Field Office 
400 E Loop 250 N Suite 115 
Midland, Texas 79705 

l 



Main (432) 218-8642 
Mobile (575) 420-8393 ' 
emann @ memorialrd.com I • , • 

Click here for Memorial Resource Development's Electronic Mail Disclaimer 

On Jul 27, 2015, at 11:04 AM, Chris Gafford <chris.gafford@memorialrd.com> wrote: 

Emory, 

I just need to double check. The Grier battery does not have a liner under it....does it? 

Chris Gafford 
(Typed on phone. Please, excuse any typo.) 

Chris Gafford 

EHS Specialist 

Memorial Resource Development Corp. 

400 E Loop 250 N Suite 115 

Midland ,TX 79705 

Direct(432) 218-8642 

Mobile (432) 288-2030 

Main (713) 588-8300 

Fax (713) 588-8301 

chris.Rafford@memorialrd.com 

Click here for Memorial Resource Development's Electronic Mail Disclaimer 
On Jul 27, 2015, at 9:36 AM, Heather Dolphin <heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com> wrote: 

See question below from OCD. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Patterson, Heather, EMNRD" <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us> 
Date: July 27, 2015 at 8:28:36 AM CDT 
To: Heather Dolphin <heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com> 
Cc: "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>, 
"jamos@blm.gov" <jamos@blm.gov> 
Subject: RE: Memorial_Grier Battery Spill_7/24/15 

Heather, 

Is this a lined facility? 

Heather Patterson 
Environmental Specialist 
NMOCD District II 
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101 
Cell (575)703-0228 
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From: Heather Dolphin [mailto:heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com ] 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2015 2:57 PM 
To: jamos@blm.gov; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD 
Subject: Memorial_Grier Battery Spill_7/24/15 

Memorial had a spill today 7/24/15 contained on location inside the 
berm at the Grier Battery, please see attached C-141. 

Thank You 

Heather Dolphin 

Sr. Regulatory Specialist 

Memorial Resource Development Corp. 

500 Dallas Street, Suite 1800 

Houston , TX 77002 

Direct (832) 408-8603 

Mobile (832)-797-1334 

Main (713) 588-8300 

Fax (713) 588-8301 

heather.dolphin@memorialrd.com 

Click here for Memorial Resource Development's Electronic Mail Disclaimer 
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